
NOTICE OF  

CANCELLATION OF MEETING 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Oversight Board of the County of 

Orange as Successor Agency to the Orange County Development Agency has 

canceled the December 6, 2012 Special Meeting, commencing at the hour of 

8:30 A.M. 

 

For additional information, contact the Clerk of the Board, 333 W. Santa Ana 

Blvd., #465, Santa Ana, CA 92701, 714-834-2206. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   _/s/_________________________ 

   William G. Steiner, Chair 
Oversight Board of the County of Orange as Successor Agency to the 

Orange County Development Agency 

 

 

FOR YOUR INFORMATION 
The Oversight Board of the County of Orange as Successor Agency to the Orange 

County Development Agency will still hold a Special Meeting on Thursday, 

December 13, 2012, 8:30 A.M.  The location of this meeting has been changed to 

OCCR Headquarters, Third Floor, Orange County Community Resources, 1770 N. 

Broadway, Santa Ana, California. 


